
Dear Patients,  
 
I am writing with mixed emotions to let you know about changes coming to Bayview Family 
Practice.  As many of you know, there are plans to build a condominium on the site of our 
medical building at 586 Eglinton Ave East.  The need to move has compelled us to consider our 
options and goals. After much consideration, Bayview Family Practice will close its doors on 
December 31, 2023. As you can imagine, after 25 years of working so closely together this is not 
a decision we took lightly. We have shared many important milestones together and with you, 
our patients. We are parting ways with the utmost respect for one another, and gratitude for 
the opportunity to work together and with our amazing staff.  

 
I will be relocating my practice to the Women’s College Hospital Family Practice Health Centre 
(FPHC) at 77 Grenville St. in downtown Toronto (Bay & College) on January 1, 2024. The FPHC is 
affiliated with the University of Toronto, Department of Family and Community Medicine and is 
made up of a group of physicians and interprofessional healthcare providers committed to 

providing exceptional primary care and educating learners. Should you decide to continue your 
care with me, you may also have clinic visits with supervised family medicine residents or 
medical students. This is where I began my career and I feel very fortunate to be returning to 
contribute to the education of future family physicians. More information about the Women’s 
College FPHC can be found at  Family Practice Health Centre (FPHC) 
 
Starting December 1, 2023, you may book appointments with me for January 2024 onward at 
the Family Practice Health Centre by phone (emails are not accepted).  The contact number is 
416-323-6060. 
 
I respect and understand that for various reasons my new location may not meet your health 
care needs. Your medical records will automatically be transferred to Women’s College 
Hospital unless I receive written authorization from you to transfer them to another 
physician.  
 
Dr. Casey Rosen will be joining the Wilson Medical Group at 343 Wilson Ave office as of January 
1, 2024. If you wish to transfer to her care, please call 416-785-8412 after November 20, 2023, 
and mention you are a patient of mine.  If you decide to search for a new family doctor this link 
may be helpful.  Find a Family Doctor 
 
Participating in your health journey and sharing moments of joy and sadness with you and your 
family has made me a better physician and person. Thank you for the privilege of being your 
doctor. 
 
 
 
Claire Murphy MD CCFP M.Med FCFP 
 

https://www.womenscollegehospital.ca/care-programs/family-practice-health-centre-fphc/
https://www.womenscollegehospital.ca/care-programs/family-practice-health-centre-fphc/
https://www.ontario.ca/page/find-family-doctor-or-nurse-practitioner

